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Request for Council’s Consideration 

x Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
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Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, July 12, 2022 

Subject:  Gravel Road Paving Program for HRM Owned Roads 

Motion for Council to Consider:  
 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer to provide a staff report evaluating 
a potential Gravel Road Paving Program for HRM-owned roads that considers an annual funding 
allocation and the following prioritization criteria:   

- Cost-benefit of paving 
- Existing road condition and level of maintenance 
- Road classification 
- Traffic volume 
- Storm water management 
- Winter maintenance 
- Surrounding public amenities such as parks, schools, lake access, etc. 

 
And further, direct the Chief Administrative Officer to undertake pre-engineering work on HRM gravel 
roads, in accordance with Regional Council’s current approved prioritization criteria, to ensure that 
Regional Council can consider paving up to $500K of HRM gravel roads as part of the 2023/24 budget 
process.  

Reason:  
 
To provide a potential Gravel Road Paving Program to pave up to $500k of HRM gravel roads as part 
of the 2023/24 budget process.  

Outcome Sought:  
 
A staff report providing a potential Gravel Road Paving Program to pave up to $500k of HRM gravel 
roads as part of the 2023/24 budget process. 
 

Councillor Cathy Deagle Gammon District  1 

 


